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21st May 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Our preparations have begun for Alumna Day 2019, a yearly event organised for Year 10 pupils 

where Bishop's Alumni community are invited to hold careers and skills-based workshops. This 

year the day will be held on Thursday 11th July. 

 

Our upcoming Alumna Day will be one of our biggest yet: with this year being the first year that 

the cohort number is 150 girls, our work has stepped up a gear! Since the first Alumna Day in 

2015, we have reached out to over 350 girls, and hope that this will be able to continue for years 

to come. 

 

The theme for this year's Alumna Day is 'Identity', specifically the question 'What makes me, me?'. 

Alongside our usual career workshops, we really aim to get the girls thinking about the impact 

they can make as individuals, identifying the values that resonate with them and what they would 

like to achieve from their careers. 

 

We are currently looking for ex-pupils to hold workshops during the day. If you yourself as a 

former pupil or if a former pupil you know is happy to hold a workshop speaking about your/their 

career journey post-BHGS, please get in touch with us. As we have before, we would ask that you 

commit to either a morning or afternoon session, with the opportunity to stay for lunch if you 

wish, as we understand that workshop holders do have other commitments. 

 

In addition, we are looking for organisations to donate items for the goody bags that we give to 

the girls as part of the day, e.g. notebooks, pencils etc. If this is something that an organisation 

you belong to would be able to do, again, please do let us know. 

 

Last but not least, we are increasing our social media presence! We would be grateful if you could 

follow us on the social media accounts below, so we can further spread the word about all things 

Alumni! 

 

https://en-gb.facebook.com/BHGSAlumni/ 

https://twitter.com/bhgsalumna 

https://www.instagram.com/BHGSAlumna/ 
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If you are interested in holding a workshop, donating items for the goody bags or would just like 

to find out more, please email alumni@bishophatfield.herts.sch.uk and Deborah or Emily will be in 

touch. We look forward to hearing from you soon. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Bishop's Hatfield Girls' School Alumni Association Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 


